
 

 

Dear Ms. Faiza Husnayeni Nahar, 

You are cordially invited to attend the 12
th

 Asia-Pacific Productivity Conference 2018 as 

Presenter. The conference will take place July 4-6. Tentative conference program is at official 

website, http://appcseoul2018.kr. 

Preliminary program including the session arrangement will be announced in early May. 

We confirmed the payment of registration fee, 250 USD, by Ms. Faiza Husnayeni Nahar. 

An invitation letter for visa purposes is attached for your convenience.  

You can use this document as certificate of (scheduled) participation of the 12th Asia-Pacific 

Productivity Conference 2018. 

Thank you for your contribution towards organizing the conference and making it a success. I 

look forward to seeing you at the conference. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jeong-Dong Lee, PhD 

Principal Coordinator, APPC 

Professor, Seoul National University 

 

 
 

 

                                                            

 

http://appcseoul2018.kr/


 

 

 
   

 

#37-304, Seoul National University, 1 Gwanak-ro, Gwanak-gu, Seoul 08826  

Tel : +82-2-880-9058  Fax : +82-2-886-8220 

INVITATION LETTER 

THE 12
TH

 ASIA-PACIFIC PRODUCTIVITY CONFERENCE 2018 

Host by Korea Society of Innovation 

Room.304, Bldg.37, Seoul National University, 1, Gwanak-ro, Gwanak-gu, Seoul, Korea 

Secretariat of Korea Society of Innovation, TEL: +82-2-880-9058, E-mail: appcseoul2018@gmail.com 

 

Korean Consulate General, Jakarta 

Jalan Jenderal Gatot Subroto Kav. 57 Jakarta 

 

Dear Honorable Consul, 

Faiza Husnayeni Nahar – APPLICATION FOR C-3 VISA 

This letter confirms the participation of Ms. Faiza Husnayeni NAHAR at the 12th Asia-Pacific Productivity 

Conference (APPC) 2018 held at Seoul National University. APPC 2018 is the twelfth biannual academic 

conference for international experts in productivity management. Ms. NAHAR is Junior Lecturer at 

Department of Economcis, Faculty of Economics and Business, Universitas Muhammadiyah Yogyakarta. 

She has served as a Presenter for the Asia-Pacific Productivity Conference from July 4 to 6. She will be a 

Presenter at the conference. 

The conference will take place July 4-6, 2018. 

Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact using the information above. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jeong-Dong Lee 

Principal Coordinator of APPC 2018 

Professor, Seoul National University 

Vice President, Korea Society of Innovation 

Dr. Eunnyeong Heo 

Professor, Seoul National University 

President, Korea Society of Innovation\ 

 

 
  



 

 

 


